Faith, Knowledge, Stewardship

O give thanks to the Lord, call on his name, make known his deeds among the peoples. Sing to him, sing praises to
him; tell of all his wonderful works. Psalm 105:1-2

Dates to remember....
Monday, May 7, is Special Persons Day. Look for details in the coming weeks.
Monday, May 28, is Memorial Day. No School!
Friday, June 1, is Track and Field Day. Mark your calendars and join us for the day! Look for a volunteer sign up in
May.
Join us for the 2018 Legacy Celebration Golf Outing Friday, June 15, at Lake Cora Hills! More information to come.

Can you help us?
It is enrollment time for 2018-2019, and our parents are our best ambassadors! Would you be willing to talk to families
in your parish about Catholic school education? We have just the thing for you! Pick up a button to wear to Mass, or
anywhere else. They are available in the office, or email us and we will send one home with your student! Thank you
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Amazon Smile
You can now request our school to be the recipient of your Amazon Smile credits. Search “St. Augustine School
Kalamazoo” and name us the recipient of your support.

Matching Gifts
We will soon be contacting all of you to be hole sponsors for the Legacy Celebration Golf Outing. Your employer may
match your gift! Blackbaud provides a database of matching gift companies and polices at
http://matchfinderonline.blackbaud.com/MatchGiftinquiry.aspx?cid=21227. Type in your employer and see an overview
of their matching gift program.

‘Like’ our Facebook page!
Are you following us on Facebook? You can access our FB from the school’'s website, www.stakzoo.org, or go to
https://www.facebook.com/pg/stakzoo/posts/?ref=page_internal . Remember to ‘like’ us so that you can follow events
at the school as they happen! You can set your FB page to automatically notify you of our new posts. On your FB
account, click on “following” and then on “see first”. We will pop up on your FB each time we post something new!

2018-2019 School Year
Can you believe it? It's that time of year! When you are ready, please head to our website and start the enrollment
process for 2018-2019.
http://www.csgk.org/Default.asp?PN=Pages&SubP=Level1&Division|D=%27 %27&DepartmentlD=%27 %27&SubDepar
tmentID=%27%278&PagelD=%2725229%27

St. Augustine Cathedral School, in partnership with parents and the Catholic Church, welcomes and shapes young
people as they grow in faith, knowledge and stewardship.
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